
GRAVE WATCH:  Fr. Timothy wants to thank all who took part in the Grave Watch, guarding the tomb of 
our Lord Jesus Christ!  May the Lord bless you and your family! 
 
THANK YOU:  Matushka Sherry and the church choir for your dedication throughout the whole year and 
especially for your beautiful singing for Holy Week and PASCHA SUNDAY! 
 
THANK YOU:  Sub-Deacon Ted Maloney and Allan Alexander Owen for helping Fr. Timothy during holy 
week cleaning and helping clean the church.  Everything is sparkling clean. 
 
THANK YOU:  Fr. Timothy wants to thank all who came to all the services during Holy Week (Passion of our 
Lord).   Fr. Timothy also wants to thank everyone for helping in church on Holy Thursday after the service, by 
changing the covers and vigil lights, and setting up the grave.  All your help saved Fr. Timothy a lot of time. 
 
THANK YOU:  Deacon Daniel Woytowich and Deacon David Rehn for your services all year but  
especially for services this Holy Week.  Thank you for assisting Fr. Timothy and helping him 
this HOLY WEEK!  Also, for SubDeacon Theodore Maloney and Allan Alexander Owen - COULD NOT 
HAVE DONE IT WITH OUT ALL OF YOU.  Thank You! 
 
EASTER FLOWERS – Please take a potted Easter plant home today, give it lots of tender love and care, and 
plant it outside in your garden so it will bloom for you next year.   
 
PASCHA VIGIL LIGHTS:  There were 115 vigil lights lit for Holy Friday.  On Holy Pascha, an additional  
37 vigils were lit.  Total lit for Pascha week = 152.   Thank you to everyone for lighting vigils for your loved 
ones and for special intentions. 
 
Friday, May 19, 2023 –  (2 wks and 5 days left!)  before the Elvis tribute artist Matt King and rock n’ 
roller Quentin Flagg perform at St. Michael’s Cultural Center. Doors will open at 5:00 PM.  Dinner will be 
served at 5:45 PM; the show will start at 7:00 PM.  Tickets are $40 each and include a buffet meal and the 
entertainment.  There will be a Cash Bar.  See Susan Telep or Marianne Hermes for ticket information.  Tickets 
will not be sold at the door.  This is a fund raiser for St. Michaels.  Please support this event by buying a ticket 
and attending the show.  
 
RUMMAGE SALE:  Due to a scheduling conflict the dates have changed to the following: 

The sale dates are: Thursday, September 7th to Saturday, September 9th 
The sale is scheduled for 10 AM to 4 PM on Thursday and Friday.   

Saturday will be a $5 bag sale from 9 AM to noon 
We cannot accept donations at this time. 
Drop off dates and times are:   

Sunday, September 3rd through Wednesday September 6th (10 am to 4 pm on all dates ) 
                 For your information: 
 NO: clothing, televisions, large home appliances, home medical aids, microwave ovens 
 YES:  furniture, kitchen ware, CD players, jewelry, purses, Christmas, Easter, Halloween 

decorations and ornaments, CD’s, Blue Ray, tools, toys, games, books 
 
This is a fund raiser for St. Michaels, so, as you are doing your house cleaning, set aside items that can be 
donated for the sale.  We need and appreciate your participation and support.  Additional information about 
set-up, sale, and close-up help will be forthcoming.   
     


